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Temporary water outage on Oshkosh’s north side 

Repair work expected to last five hours 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., January 11, 2023 – A valve that controls the water service to the area west of 

US HWY 45 between West Snell Road extended and Ryf Road (County Road T) will be replaced 

today, Wednesday, January 11th, between the hours of 12:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. The installation 

of the new water valve will result in a water outage for businesses and residents in this area. 

The businesses and residents have been notified. The valve installation will take place at the 

Sterns Drive and West Snell Road intersection which is currently closed for construction. 

 

The repair is anticipated to take up to five hours to be completed. Water will be restored to 

affected properties as soon as possible. Crews will prep for excavation the morning of January 

11th to expedite the valve replacement and minimize the water outage.   
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